
- 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 10th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our School Sports Partnership with Ken Stimpson School, all Year 6 pupils have been 

given an opportunity to take part in a SOKE Cross Country Tournament on Friday 14th November 

2014. We will leave school at approximately 1.30pm and return to school by 2.45pm.   

We will be travelling by mini-bus to and from Ken Stimpson. The Year 6 team will be 

accompanying the children. 

 

I anticipate the weather will be wet and cold, therefore your child will need their Norwood PE kit 

including tracksuit bottoms, a top, sports trainers and will need to take a water bottle.  

Please can the children also take their school shoes in a plastic bag as the children will get muddy! 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to put into practice their hard work and training in 

PE lessons in a competition style.   

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return by email to school by Wednesday 12th 

November 2014. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Robertson     Mrs D Reynolds    

Year 6 Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

 

Year 6 Cross Country Tournament 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Year 6 Cross Country Tournament at Ken Stimpson. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


